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Local business triumphs - again 

Solar Professionals appointed to second Local Government Procurement Panel  

Commercial	solar	experts,	the	Solar	Professionals,	has	achieved	another	major	Government	panel	
placement	-	their	fourth	in	just	over	18	months.	The	Wagga	Wagga	based	business	has	been	appointed	
to	the	Local	Government	Procurement	Energy	Services	Panel,	as	a	prequalified	supplier	of	solar	PV	
and	battery	storage.	

In	2018,	they	were	appointed	to	the	Local	Government	Procurement	Solar	Power	Purchase	Agreement	
(PPA)	Panel,	as	well	as	the	New	South	Wales	Government	PPA	and	Energy	Solutions	Panels.	

“We’re	the	only	regional	New	South	Wales	based	approved	contractor.	It	means	we	can	work	across	all	
methods	of	delivery	for	Solar	PV	and	Battery	Storage	in	the	NSW	local	Government	sector.	We’re	really	
proud	of	this	achievement,”	said	Solar	Professionals	Managing	Director,	Andrew	Meurant.		

“Our	appointment	also	means	we	can	offer	both	Solar	Power	Purchase	Agreements	&	capex	
investment	solar	projects.	This	equals	efficiencies,	ease	and	consistency	for	Agencies.			

Solar	Professionals	was	among	10	panel	members	from	across	NSW	chosen	to	provide	services	across	
Energy	Performance	Contracts,	Energy	Design	&	Implementation	Services,	Lighting	&	Lighting	control	
and	Solar	PV	and	Batteries	Storage.		

For	Local	Government	Agencies	interested	in	finding	out	more,	please	phone	02	6925	6056	or	email	
andrew@solarprofessionals.com.au.		
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